Frisco Hills HOA Newsletter

Fall 2020

HOA Board News/Updates

* Coming Soon: a Neighborhood Sharing
Library (October 2020)

* Pool Update: The Board of Directors has
carefully reviewed all pool designs and
agreed on a concept to best suit the
neighborhood’s needs. With a few minor
alterations, the Board has moved into the

next phase of seeking professional
engineering services. We will update you as
we enter the next phase.

New to the Neighborhood?

Watering Regulations

* Automatic sprinkler systems may be run

on Mondays and Thursdays each week (before
10am /after 6pm). Handheld nozzles and drip
hoses can be used on any day. See

https: //friscowest.org/water-restrictions/
for more info!

Trash Collection

* Trash is collected weekly on Tuesdays.
Recycling is collected every other

week on Tuesdays. For more details,
visit https: //friscowest.org/
trash-and-recycling /

Helpful Reminders

Exterior Modifications

* All exterior modifications must

be approved prior to work beginning.
Visit https: //www.friscohillshoa.com/
homeowner/acc-request.aspx to
submit the form electronically.

Other News

* The decennial census is here!
Completing this is very important, as
it has a wide range of effects on us -
from representation in Congress to
funding for health care programs.




